To Our EMS Partners: 
We are committed to keeping you updated on major changes associated with the closing of Good Samaritan Hospital, on Philadelphia Drive.   As such, we wanted to let you know that Premier Health is announcing today that it will move up the date of the closure of Good Samaritan Hospital’s main campus.
While we had initially communicated a closing toward the end of the year, we did say that some dynamics could result in a different closure date, due to the unpredictability and complexity that understandably comes with such transitions.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are now anticipating the closure of the Good Samaritan Hospital campus on Philadelphia Drive to occur no later than August 29.  We will provide an exact date in the coming months.
We will continue to update you as services transition from Good Samaritan Hospital.   
Thank you for all of your support during this time of transition.

If there are any questions or concerns, please contact Laura Clark at leclark@premierhealth.com or 937-734-2448, or contact Brendan Deere at bpdeere@premierhealth.com or 937-499-8757.     



